

The Chantry School

EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@Chantryschool.com

w: www.Chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

6th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope your son/daughter has a good start to The Chantry School.

At The Chantry School we are always striving to provide our pupils with new and exciting opportunities to enhance the curriculum and/or provide memorable moments. During assembly today, we launched some exciting news regarding a Year 7 trip to the Pioneer Centre at Cleobury Mortimer. We feel this would be an excellent opportunity for the whole of Year 7 to come together as a year group and create the first of many enjoyable experiences in their time at The Chantry School.

The dates of the trip are **Friday 24th – Sunday 26th November 2023.** Pupils would need to arrive at the normal time on Friday 24th November, in appropriate outdoor activity clothing. We will depart school approximately 9.30am via coach to The Pioneer Centre where, on arrival, pupils will require a packed lunch.

Over the course of the weekend, pupils will then take part in a variety of exciting outdoor activities before returning to school for approximately 2pm on Sunday 26th November.

The total cost for the trip is £119 per pupil, this includes:

- Return coach travel
- Accommodation
- All activities
- All meals except a packed lunch on Friday 24th November

I have attached a kit list to this email that includes all essential kit required for your child to take part in the weekend.

In order to secure your child's place, we require a deposit of £19 by Monday 11th September, another payment of £50 by Monday October 2nd and the final payment of £50 by Thursday October 26th. Please note, this trip is open to all Year 7 pupils.

In the unlikely event of your child's behaviour within school is not to the standard that we expect, we reserve the right to remove your child from the trip.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via aaldis@chantryschool.com.

Kind regards,

Andrew Aldis

Head of Year 7